September 19, 2020
Pearland Volleyball Booster Club
General Membership Meeting
Welcome and call to order

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM.  Sue Hufnagel made the motion to call to order and Michelle Mann seconded the motion.  
Denice Introduced the Board members
Denice explained who we are and why the Booster Club exists, she explained that we offer or help with scholarships, senior night, act as a liaison between coaches and parents, spirit, banquet, shirts, away game meals,  bus for Volleypalooza, fundraising, concessions, running a website and more.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Denice added that we will need someone to take Paul Thoren’s positions of concession and website next year.
Old Business
Heather shared the bank reconciliation and bank balance.  She discussed outstanding debt and out current balance.
New business
[bookmark: _Hlk40191323]President Denice shared information for yard signs and Jamey Wright photography.  Both will be added to our website.
Denice discussed the committees.  
Away game meals- Andy Cruz will chair.  Polly Cook said she will help and so did Dee Seaux
Senior Night- the Booster Club board will handle this
Fundraising- the board (mostly Kim Schwartz) will handle this (more later in meeting)
Scholarship- Keri DeBorde will chair and Gina Mai and Felicia Dunn will help
Banquet- Courtney Love will chair and will be aided by: Lesley Sciortino (slideshow), Susan Sharpe, Sylvia Trevino (possibly Juan as well), Michelle Mann, Lorraine Wilson and Theresa Spediacci
Banquet is scheduled for December 8, 2020
Fundraising- Betsy Maeker discussed masks.  She explained that they are “apparel” sales and not technically a fundraiser.  She will be packaging 10 masks for each girl and they are to make their best effort to sell all 10.  There will be a variety of sizes.
Kim Schwartz discussed the Vertical Raise fundraiser.  She explained that other area schools have used this company with great success and if we reach our goal, then this will be our only fundraiser. She emphasized how secure the process is.  She will be sending information home to explain more, but each girl needs to have 20 emails (preferred) or texts to send out in their notes section of their phone.  The representative will be at school on Thursday September 24 at 4:30 PM. 
Adjourn
Heather Jordan made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Dee Seaux  seconded the motion.  The motion passed.

